
 

May 11, 2020.  
 

The BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,  
Dalal Street, MUMBAI – 400001. 
Scrip Code: 532368 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai-400051. 
Symbol: BCG 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
 

Sub: Update on Preferential Issue 

 

We want to give a status update concerning the preferential issue of shares. The Shareholder 

approval and in-principle approval from the BSE are already in place as we indicated in our 

previous updates. The NSE approval is still pending. Since one of the investing entities "Muskaan 

Limited" is a foreign company, NSE has requested for their PAN card, and in turn, we asked them 

to send their PAN card details. 

 

We understand their PAN card application is stuck between the online portal and the NSDL office 

due to the lockdown and some additional information requests from NSDL. However, that 

process has been prolonged due to the situations created by pandemic, Covid-19. 

 

We like to assure the shareholder community that there is no change of plan, and the issue will go 

forward as planned.  

 

We will inform the investor community through the Exchanges once we receive the pending in-

principle approval from the National Stock Exchange of India Limited. 

 

We request you to take note of this and disseminate the information. 

Thanking you, 

 

for BRIGHTCOM GROUP LIMITED 

 
 M. SURESH KUMAR REDDY 

CHAIRMAN & MANAGING DIRECTOR 

DIN: 00140515 
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